
 

 

 
Janet Capone 

 

Telephone:  (845) 942- 5959    Fax: (845 942-5959   E-mail: K9Kabs@aol.com 
 

 

Important Reminder: 

 

If you plan on boarding your pet with us, it is 

imperative that we receive an up-to-date 

vaccination record prior to your pet’s stay.  This 

can be obtained through your Veterinarian’s 

office.  A copy must be faxed, e-mailed, or 

mailed at least one week prior to your pick-up 

date.  Without this necessary documentation, 

your dog cannot be boarded and your 

reservation will be cancelled.  These records are 

necessary for your pet’s protection. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Regards, 
 

Janet 


